2013 IFTA/IRP MANAGERS’ AND LAW ENFORCEMENT WORKSHOP

HOTEL OVERFLOW ANNOUNCEMENT

IFTA, Inc. invites those without hotel accommodations at the Hilton Phoenix Mesa (host hotel)
to contact the Residence Inn by Marriott to procure their hotel reservations during the course
of this workshop. The Residence Inn is 0.3 miles (1 minute) from the Hilton Phoenix Mesa and
is offering transportation for workshop attendees to and from the Hilton. If you are without a
hotel reservation at this time and have registered for the workshop please contact the
Residence Inn at (480) 610-0100. The cut-off date for reserving a room at the Residence Inn is
October 11, 2013.



